
It is proposed to extend the licence boundary to encompass the Starrus Property Holdings Ltd 

adjoining waste management facility that currently operates under a Waste Facility Permit 

issued by Cork City Council.  There will be no change to the types and quantities of waste 

accepted, the waste processes and the associated emissions. 

 
 


